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Weekly Attendance 

Friday 10th January 2025 

Chicks 95.61% Meerkats 95.0% 

Butterflies 91.07% Leopards 98.0% 

Ladybirds 93.57% Panthers 99.35% 

Dolphins 96.45% Foxes 93.33% 

Penguins 97.33% Wolves 93.23% 

Kangaroos 97.24% Lions 96.67% 

Koalas 95.81% Tigers 96.33% 

Giraffes 92.76%   
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Breakfast Club: 

Just a reminder that we offer          ..                       

a FREE Breakfast Club for all of our        .                

children! The club runs every school day, 

starting at 8:00am, with the last breakfast 

served at 8:20am. 

 

Children can enjoy a selection of bagels with 

butter or jam, apple and orange juice, and 

four different cereals to start their day with a 

healthy and energizing meal. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

Happy New Year and                                            

welcome back! I hope you all                             

had a wonderful Christmas break and are 

feeling refreshed for the term ahead. We’re 

excited to see the children back in school, 

ready to learn, grow and take on new 

opportunities. 

                                 Thank you for your continued                 

.                                   support, and let’s make this             

.                                                      a fantastic term! 

Mrs Bardley 

 

 

 

Panthers  

Clubs 

After school clubs are starting 

next week – Monday 13th 

January. If your child has got 

a place in a club, they will 

receive a letter today. Please 

make sure you check your 

child’s book bag. Places are 

on a first come, first serve 

basis. 

Y4 Swimming 

On Monday 20th January, the 

children in Year 4 will start their 

swimming lessons at Albert 

Avenue Swimming baths.  

 

They will attend every morning 

for two weeks. Please make 

sure you are at school on time 

as the coach will leave at 

9.30am and return at 12.30pm.  

 

Swimming is a required element 

of the National Curriculum, and 

all Year 4 children must attend. 

If you have any questions, 

please contact the school or 

your class teacher. 

 

 

 

Mrs Bradley 

 

 

 

School dinner menu next week: 
 

 

 

 

 

Monday:                                                 Tuesday: 
 

 

 

 

 

New Wrap Around Care Now Available! 
 

 

 

 

 

School Dinner 

Menu Change: 
 

We are serving a 

reduced menu on 

Monday and 

Tuesday next week.  

We will update you 

on Tuesday 

regarding the menu 

for the remainder of 

the week. 

Please see below for 

the options. 

 

 
We are delighted to announce that our Wrap Around Provision called ‘The 

Den’, has started on 6th January 2025. This service is designed to provide a 

safe, engaging and fun environment for your children after school. 

‘The Den’ Opening Hours 

Monday – Thursday ->  3.15pm – 5.30pm 

Friday -> 3.15pm – 5.00pm 

£9.00 per session 

 

Children can enjoy a selection 

of bagels with butter or jam, 

apple and orange juice, and 

four different cereals to start   

their day with a healthy                

and energizing meal. 
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